
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Chesapeake Historic and Architectural Review Board 
meeting scheduled September 5, 2019  HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED due to inclement weather.

The purpose was to review Certificate of 
Appropriateness applications for the following addresses: 

• 1119 Seaboard Ave: new application for a 
previously approved COA

• 1302 Jefferson St: remove awning
• 1108 Ohio St: replace front door
• 1115 Park Ave: replace siding and windows 

The meeting will be rescheduled in the coming weeks 
for the above applications. One or more City Council members 
may attend. 

The City of Chesapeake will provide reasonable 
accommodations and services necessary for sensory-
impaired and disabled persons. Contact Mr. Tim Winslow, 
Facilities Manager, Public Works at 382-6273 at least three 
working days in advance of the meeting. 

If further information is needed, please call the Chesapeake 
Planning Department at 382-6176. 
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